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Dear NAME,  
 
We are delighted to invite you to spend time visiting the Australian SKA Regional Centre (AusSRC) 
for the period of 1 – 5 December 2025, while AusSRC hosts Program Increment Planning #29 (PI29).   
 
PI29 will be held in Perth, Western Australia and you will be jointly hosted by all four AusSRC 
partners: CSIRO Australian Resources Research Centre (ARRC), Curtin Institute for Radio Astronomy 
(CIRA), the Pawsey Supercomputing Research Centre and the University of Western Australia (UWA). 
All institutions can provide you with internet access and administrative assistance, as required. 
 
During your visit, you will have the opportunity to meet and work with the AusSRC and various 
AusSRC-affiliated research groups, engage with networking activities, visit the AusSRC partner 
organisations, and attend PI29.   
 
Please let us know if you are interested in giving a presentation on your research work, so we can 
arrange a time and location for an audience to attend, if time allows within the PI29 agenda.  
 
We request this letter be accepted as part of your visa application. 
 
We look forward to hosting you in Perth. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Dr Karen Lee-Waddell 
AusSRC Director 


